

FW: Comments on 2021/0536/P have been received by the council.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sirs,
Apologies, the comment recorded is on behalf of HCAAC not ourselves.
Best regards,
John Malet-Bates
For Hampstead CAAC

Subject: Comments on 2021/0536/P have been received by the council.

HCAAC notes the retrospective application but welcomes the proposed relocation. Outbuildings are normally located at the rear boundary of a garden. The proposed location appears to respect and allow for the possible future addition of an outbuilding for Flat 3B - assuming that the garden is not demised only to Flat 3a. An additional outbuilding might not be welcome depending on policy and garden take up etc. but might sensibly be limited to the dimensions of the present proposal. In any case we ask that existing planting be protected

Comments made by Mr John amd Mrs Fadilla Malet-Bates of c/o Flat 6, 4 Ferncroft Avenue, NW 3 7PH

Preferred Method of Contact is Email

Comment Type is Comment